

Published on University of Toronto Faculty Association (https://www.utfa.org)

Home > You're Invited! UTFA Bargaining Update - Town Hall on January 20th

# You're Invited! UTFA Bargaining Update - Town Hall on January 20th

Dear UTFA Colleagues,

You're warmly invited to attend our interactive Bargaining Update - Town Hall.

UTFA's Chief Negotiators and Team members will provide you with an update on the formal mediation and bi-lateral negotiations outside of the negotiations process. Topics will include salary increases (across-the-board, PTR, stipends, etc.), benefits priorities, housing, workload, retiree access to Microsoft Office 365, the grievance and arbitration process, and Vice-Deans' exclusion from the Association.

Questions may be sent in advance when you register, or be raised, time permitting, at the Town Hall.

## Date and time:

Monday, January 20th from 4 to 5:30 p.m. Via Zoom RSVP and Register here.

Sincerely,

Terezia Zorić, UTFA President & Co-Chief Negotiator

Ariel Katz, UTFA Vice-President, Salary, Benefits, Pensions and Workload & Co-Chief Negotiator

# **Date and time:**

Monday, January 20, 2025 - 4:00pm to 5:30pm

## **Event Location:**

via Zoom Toronto ON

Canada

See map: Google Maps

Source URL (modified on Jan 9 2025): https://www.utfa.org/content/you-re-invited-utfa-bargaining-update-town-hall-january-20th